
Memorandum 

Memorandum No:  24-078 

Date: May 15, 2024 

To: Honorable Mayor, Vice Mayor, and Commissioners 

From: Susan Grant, Acting City Manager 

Re: Public Information Meeting - Broward Commuter Rail South 

On Wednesday, May 22, 2024, and Thursday, May 23, 2024, Broward County Transit 
(BCT) and the Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) will host Broward Commuter 
Rail Public Information Meetings to present the preliminary results and findings from the 
National Environmental Policy Act (NEPA) analysis.  

The Public Workshop is scheduled for Wednesday May 22, 2024 (In-Person) and 
Thursday, May 23, 2024 (Virtual).  There are two ways to participate in this meeting: 

• In-Person: The in-person Public Information Meeting will be held at the City of
Hollywood City Hall, located at 2600 Hollywood Boulevard, Hollywood, Florida
33020 on Wednesday, May 22, 2024. The Public Information Meeting will begin at
6:00 p.m.  Free on-site parking will be available at City Hall Circle and in the
overflow parking at Broward library.

• Virtual: Those who prefer to attend a virtual meeting can attend at 6:00 p.m. on

Thursday, May 23, 2024.  To register for the Public Information Meeting, please

use the following link https://bit.ly/BCRSouth-PublicMtg You will receive an email

with a link to log in on the day of the virtual meeting. If using a mobile device, the

free “GoToWebinar” application is required to attend.

To join by phone during the virtual workshop, please dial 1 (213) 929-4212, Access

Code, 743-493-120.

The same information will be presented at both the in-person and virtual Public 
Information Meeting, so attending both is not necessary. 

The attached flyer includes additional details on the workshop. You can also find the most 
up-to-date project information at https://www.fdot.gov/projects/broward-commuter-
rail-south/home.

https://bit.ly/BCRSouth-PublicMtg
https://www.fdot.gov/projects/broward-commuter-rail-south/home
https://www.fdot.gov/projects/broward-commuter-rail-south/home
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The BCR South project management team is tentatively scheduled to provide an update 
at the June 4, 2024, City Commission Conference meeting.  If Commissioners would like 
to schedule individual meetings with the project management team, please contact Karen 
Warfel, Transportation Planning Division Manager at 954-828-3798 or 
kwarfel@fortlauderdale.gov.   

Attachment: 
FDOT Virtual and In-person Public Information Meeting Flyer 

c: Anthony G. Fajardo, Assistant City Manager 
Ben Rogers, Acting Assistant City Manager 
Laura Reece, Acting Assistant City Manager 
Thomas J. Ansbro, City Attorney 
David R. Soloman, City Clerk 
Patrick Reilly, City Auditor 
Department Directors 
CMO Managers 

mailto:kwarfel@fortlauderdale.gov
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